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In Review

The PAC’s New Season of Events was announced in August and tickets are on sale.  New features were added to the online ticket ordering system. Many patrons have commented that it is fast, and easy. You can now select your exact seat AND print your tickets at home!  Another new feature, VIP seating in Row H (called “rear VIP”).  We have removed the row of seats often called the “crossover” row so Row H now has lots of leg room and no seats directly in front of them! 

80 members of the community attended the Hardin County United Unified Government Community Forum. 

Three talented dogs auditioned to be “Sandy”in the ProAm musical Annie in September.  The Timber’s family dog, Sunshine was selected. 
An audience of 368 attended the Glen Rice Family & Friends Concert Series.
